
 

 

  SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

Janamashtami Celebrations - UKG 
 
 

 
Saturday, 17th August 2024                                                                        SWS/ACD/2024-25/59 
                            
 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
There is an air of festivity with Raksha Bandhan and Janamashtami round the corner. The little 

ones are gearing up to celebrate the birth of Lord Krishna with great fervour and gaiety. We are 

organising a fancy dress activity for the students of class UKG on Friday, 23th August 2024. You 

are requested to help your ward dress up as any one character from Krishna Leela. Your ward is 

required to speak 2-3 lines on his /her character. Kindly write the lines chosen for your ward in the 

almanac to help them practice in the class every day.  

We look forward to a zestful celebration. 

 
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


